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Lunch Accounts 
Register on MyPaymentsPlus (formerly Mealpayplus) and use features on their website at no charge.  You can receive low balance e-mail notifications when your child’s lunch account balance gets below a certain level.  You can also view what your child ate for lunch.  You can use these features without making payments through the website.

If your child’s lunch account has a negative balance, please make a payment as soon as possible.  All negative lunch account balances must be paid before the end of the school year.  Any money left in your child’s lunch account
 at the end of the school year will “roll over” to the new
 school year.  
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www.MyPaymentsPlus.com
Applications for Free Lunch

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​
Free and Reduced Price Meal Applications are available in your school office or on-line on the food services webpage.  Spanish and Portuguese versions are also available.  Applications are valid for the current school year.  You must complete a new application each school year.  If you have children in multiple Fairfield schools, only one application per family needs to be completed.
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Visit the Food Services webpage for recipes, nutrition information, wellness policy and links to other helpful websites.
www.Fairfieldschools.org
